
                                                                      St Jude the Apostle 4TH   Sunday Of Lent                                         18th March 2012  

                   Parish Office open Monday to Friday 8.45am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  

Recently Deceased  

 
Anne Lavelle  
Austin Clancy  
Paddy Moore 

Dermot Denvir 

Ann Walsh  
Bill Brannigan  

Terry O’Doherty  
Marc Brady  

Eddie Sheehy 
Ann Ahern  

Matt Gallagher  

 
Anniversaries  

 
Rita Walsh 

Larry O’Neill 
Gay Morrin 

Robert & Nita Power  
Stephen Speller 

Elizabeth Dorgan 
Edward Boland  

Fr Jack O’Brien  
George Mc Gee 

Eamon  & Nora O’Brien  

Martin Coen  
Mariah & Patrick O’Brien  

Patti Graham  
James & Kathleen Keane  
Donnie &Elle Monahan  

 

 

NEXT MONDAY 19TH MARCH IS 

A BANK HOLIDAY SO THERE 
WILL BE ONLY ONE MORNING 
MASS AT 10.00AM AND NO 
EVENING ADORATION DUE TO 
BANK HOLIDAY . 

 

Happy Mother’s 
Day  

 

Youth 2000 – youth retreat in  

ST. RAPHAEL’A SECONDARY 
SCHOOL STILORGAN FRI 23RD TO 
SUNDAY 25TH MARCH  FOR YOUNG 
PEOPLE AGED 16-35 PLEASE SEE 

NOTICE BOARD IN CHURCH PORCH 
FOR MORE DETAILS  

Taize Masses for Lent  
Our remaining Taize Masses 
during Lent will take place on 

Sunday 25th March Celebrant  

Bishop Eamonn Walsh  
& Sunday 1st April  
There will be no Taize Mass this 
Sunday  18th March  
Mass takes place at 7.30pm 
Please use the Rossmore 

Entrance  

 

Statio Orbis –Croke Park 17th June 

2012 – Closing Mass & Ceremony 
for Eucharistic Congress  

please note that applications to 
obtain a ticket through the parish 
have now closed we have been 
allocated 36 tickets which will be 
distributed to the first 36 people 
who applied for them. If you would 
like to attend the closing Mass in 
Croke Park the only way to ensure 
a ticket now is to register for a 
minimum of three days for the 
Eucharistic Congress Activities 
which will take place in the RDS 
from the 10th to the 16th June 
brochures detailing all the events , 
prices and how to book are 
available in the church porch. 

 
Women’s Mini Marathon Mon 
4th June Run , Walk or Jog for 
Our Lady’s Children’s Hospital 
contact Paddy 087-6317702  

or see notice board in Church 
Porch.  

 

 
The Local Conference of the St 
Vincent De Paul Society wish to 
acknowledge with thanks the 
sum of €1565 taken up at its 
monthly outdoor collection last 

weekend and to remind you 
that their next collection will be 
their Special Advocate 
Collection in aid of Sunshine 

house and will take place on 
weekend of Palm Sunday 1st 
April  

 

Susan Colgan – wishes 

to gratefully 
acknowledge the sum 
of €633 euros raised in 
the staffrooms of our 
three parish schools on their recent 
“ Think Pink Day “ in aid of the 
Marie Keating Foundation. & to say 
a special thanks to Norman in the 
Paint Pot for his help with this 
event.  

 

 

Willington Active Retirement Assoc. 
Spring Break to Donegal 
Mount Errigal Hotel Letterkenny 
4 nights Dinner/B/B  
Monday 16th to Friday 20th April 
Entertainment and Tours included 
Coach from the Church  
All in price €295  
for further details ph  
Maureen 4902899. Bernie 4900424 
or Maisie 4505903 
Book early to ensure your place. 

 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS – ANY 
MINISTER WHO DOES NOT HAVE 
EMAIL ACCESS PLEASE LET PARISH 
OFFICE KNOW YOUR AVAILABILITY 
FOR EASTER & WEEKENDS IN 
APRIL & MAY BY FRI 23RD MARCH  

Eucharistic Congress 

Preparation 
Friday 23 March at 7.30 - 

Parish Centre 

Skype Presentation on 

"Forgiving and Remembering in 
New Ways: 

A New Beginning” 
By Professor Robert Enright* 

Robert Enright presented this 
Workshop on “Forgiveness...” 

at our National Eucharistic 

Congress in Knock in June 
2011. He has also been invited 
to present it at our forthcoming 
International Eucharistic 
Congress 
Please see notice boards in 

Church Porch for more details . 
 

 

PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO 

LOURDES IN ASSOCIATION 
WITH JOE WALSH TOURS WILL 
TAKE PLACE FROM TUESDAY 
26TH JUNE TO SATURDAY 30TH 
JUNE  

4 NIGHTS FULL BOARD 
STAYING AT THE Hotel Gallia 
Londres  
price per person is €629single 
room supplement €30 per 
night. 

Spiritual Director  

Fr. Gregory O’Brien  
if you are interested in 
travelling with group please 
leave your name and contact no 
into parish office  
 

UMBRELLA 7’S – SCHOOL 

RUGBY Tournament  Sat 24th 
March Terenure College see 
notice board for full details . 


